
Ryan P. Taylor

P~~inL Director - Regulatory NH
communications 770 Elm Street, 1 Floor

Manchester, NH 03101

May 18, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Intrastate Access Service Tariff Fifing - REVISED

Dear Ms. Howland:

On May 1, 2012, Northland Telephone Company of Maine, Inc. d/b a FairPoint Communications
(“FairPoint”) filed a complete copy of its intrastate Access Service Tariff for effect May 31, 2012.
Although FairPoint utilized historical copies from paper and electronic files and information from the
Northland Telephone Company of Maine tariffs for Maine to furnish a complete version of its intrastate
Access Service Tariff for New Hampshire, certain additional changes were required. In an electronic
correspondence dated May 15, 2012, Ms. Kathryn Bailey requested additional changes after her review
of the proposed tariff.

FairPoint has made the requested changes, keeping all other information the same, including issue date
and effective date. FairPoint respectfully requests the NHPUC accept this Access Service Tariff in its
entirety as the original document maintaining the effective date of May 31, 2012.

Attached are copies of the tariff pages. Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your
stamp of receipt, and feel free to call me with any questions at 603.656.8102.

Yours truly,

7L~
Ryan P. Taylor

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


